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Dear Leaders, 

 

Please do not support this bill - only a NO vote is the right vote. 

 

As a retired business owner in a different industry I understand the burden of too 

many regulations! Over regulation is costly for our farmers and businesses and for 

the taxpayers.  

 

There are many protections for farm and agriculture workers - don’t add additional 

burdens to employers.  

 

Also, keep Oregon an “at will” state in agriculture as well! 

 

Thank you! 

C. E. 

Lifelong Oregonian 

Sisters, OR 


